
 
 
 

 
 
 

BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 6, 2022 
4:00 P.M. 

 
TULARE PUBLIC LIBRARY & COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

491 NORTH “M” STREET 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
To promote a quality of life making Tulare the most desirable 

community in which to live, learn, play, work, worship and prosper. 
 

The regular meeting to be held on 
Thursday, January 6, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. has 

been canceled due to the holiday. 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, January 20, 2022. 


